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Gateway to hold public listening sessions  
for presidential search effort 

 

Gateway Technical College encourages members of the public to 

participate in public presidential search listening sessions scheduled to be held 

May 26, May 27, June 7 and June 8. 

Those wishing to participate can find details on how to join a Zoom 

session and participate at www.gtc.edu/presidential-search 

The Gateway Technical College Board of Trustees and members of the 

presidential search consulting firm of Greenwood/Asher & Associates are 

interested in learning the views about the challenges and opportunities at the 

college as well as the characteristics they should seek in a new president. Input 

gained at the listening sessions will be used to develop the position specifications 

document that is used by the consultants with prospective candidates, to design 

interview questions and to help consultants learn more about Gateway.  

Meetings for the public will be held 10 a.m. and 2:30 p.m. May 26, 11 a.m. 

and 3:30 p.m. May 27, 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. June 7 as well as 4 p.m. and 5 p.m. 

June 8. All sessions will be held via Zoom.  



Members of the public unable to attend a listening session may provide 

feedback online at www.gtc.edu/presidential-search 

Meetings will also be held with faculty, staff and students.  

  

Gateway Technical College’s mission is to deliver industry-focused education that is flexible, accessible  
and affordable for our diverse community. The college collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth 

counties to ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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